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You’re Invited: UTFA Town Hall for Retirees on the Three-Year
Agreement
February 4, 2022

Dear Colleagues,

On January 25, 2022, the UTFA Negotiating Team for Salary, Benefits, Pensions, and Workload (SBPW)
and the University Administration reached an agreement regarding the three-year period July 1, 2020 to
June 30, 2023.

Please join us for a Town Hall to learn about the agreement, what it means for Retirees, and to have your
questions answered.

What:     UTFA Town Hall for Retirees on the 2020 – 2023 Agreement 
Date:      Monday, February 7, 2022
Time:      4:00 – 5:00 p.m.
Where:   Via zoom

RSVP:    By email to Chris Penn at faculty@utfa.org. 

Questions may be sent in advance to faculty@utfa.org or be raised, time permitting, at the Town Hall.

Retirees are also welcome to join the Town Halls  which are being organized for each of the three
campuses. Further details will be communicated early next week.   

We hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Jun and Terezia
Co-Lead Negotiators, SBPW
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